
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I’m writing in support and advocate for the proposed New District 43, which would 

create a new community of interest around our growing Asian Community here in South 
Brooklyn.  

 
The Asian American community is the fastest growing in the country, and many come to 

New York City and call it home. Having a district with the proposed lines as the current New 
District 43 has been drawn and proposed would ensure that there is Brooklyn-representation of 
this vital and important community in the largest borough by population in the City. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Hon. Inna Vernikov 
Councilmember, 48th District 
New York City Council Minority Whip 

 


